CITY SYSTEM UPGRADE NOTICE

The City of Crystal River will be conducting a system upgrade December 21 – December 26, 2023.  Our system will have limited access.  Customer payments can be made onsite via cash or check; credit card payments will only be able to be made via our website crystalriverfl.org under the Services Tab and PAY MY BILL.  Building Permits will not be able to be processed during this upgrade process.  We appreciate your consideration during our system upgrade and apologize for any inconvenience.  Thank you.
